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Hello I’m Miss Shepherd and I’m extremely excited to be your Year 6 teacher at Woodlands 
Primary School next year! I will be entering my second year at Woodlands and I am 
extremely excited to be moving up with some familiar faces as well as meeting all the new 
children in my class.  
 
In Year 6 there are lots of exciting things to look forward to and, other than the core subjects, 
we will be working on topics such as: The Ancient Greeks (one of my favourites), Early 
Islamic Civilization and World War 2.   
 
When I am not in school I enjoy spending time with my family, friends and my three dogs 
Cleo, Lottie and Mila. I love listening to music and going to concerts of my favourite artists as 
well as going on long walks with the dogs, who tend to get very muddy!  
 
I am passionate about all things art related and history as these were some my favourite 
subjects I studied. We are going to work hard but at the same time I’m sure we will have an 
enjoyable year together. I cannot wait to see you all in September ☺  
Bring it on 6BS!  


